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                               CALENDAR      

  Friday 9th June   -   Report Writing  Day (students NOT required at school) 

  Monday 12th June   -   vǳŜŜƴΩǎ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ tǳōƭƛŎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

Music Camp 14th ς 16th June 
  Tuesday 27th June  -    ½ Yearly Report sent home 
  Wednesday 28th June-   Parent / Teacher Interviews 
 

 

Report Writing Week  
Our hard working teachers will be even busier over the next few weeks as they compile their 
assessment data for each student in preparation for the Mid-Year student reports.  

Friday  this week is a PUPIL FREE DAY, to provide teachers with additional support time to undertake 
their report writing. As the Report comments are highly personalised for each student, making direct 
reference to specific pieces of work students have undertaken; you can appreciate that many hours 
are dedicated to this process. After drafting comments, members of the school leadership will then 
work with each teacher to ófine tuneô comments, ensuring a consistent approach/standard is reached 
across all 13 classes.  
If all goes according to plan, Mid-Year student reports will be generated our new Compass platform 
from the 20th June to be sent home on Tuesday 27th June. Parent/Teacher/Student (P/T/S) 
Conferences will then be scheduled for Wednesday 28th June to enable further insights into the Mid-
Year report and to confirm student learning goals for the second half of the year. Watch out for details 
in the Newsletter about how to book you P/T/S conference in the next few weeks. 
  
 

Instructional Model for TPS  
During next term, our teachers will be collaborating strongly about their classroom practice as we 
begin the initial stages of building our schoolôs Instructional Model based on results from our upcoming 
School Review. The aim of the model is to build a very consistent framework of teaching across the 
school that utilises evidence based high yield teaching strategies. Therefore ensuring highly effective 
instruction in every classroom at TPS. This a very exciting project for the school which will see our 
teachers working with consultants over the period of our new strategic plan to build our Instructional 
Model.  

 

Cross Country News  
Congratulations to the three participants from Tootgarook Primary School who 

represented ôPhillip Districtõ at the District Cross Country event held on Hastings 

Foreshore. Competing against up to 80 students in there  respective events some 

fantastic results were achieved.   Ingka Mears -  19 th  Place   Jack Sterling -  31 st  

Place Hazel Read ð 31 st  Place 
 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


Grade 4 Science!  
The Grade 4ôs are currently exploring Science! We have been 

predicting, observing and recording result s. Some of our experiments 

include creating Oobleck, making grass heads and exploring friction 

in marble runs. These are some photos from our discoveries!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Student of the Week  
Students will be presented with certificates at ƴŜȄǘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴΩǎ assembly. 

 

Prep P ς Mrs Perkin ς  Sophie Sambrook ς for being a fantastic light monitor who never forgets to switch them 
off at play times. You take action to sustain the environment. Well Done Sophie!  

 Prep S ς Mrs Read ς  Andy Nell -  For your hard work during English rotations and positive attitude. Well done 
Andy! 

1A ς Miss Arnold ς  Jeremy Whitten - For his fantastic effort with his handwriting this week. Jeremy is taking 
the time to use the dotted thirds and form his letters correctly. He also read beautifully during reading groups.  

 
1P ς Miss Perkins ς Ziah White - Ziah always works well in the classroom. He enjoys our maths sessions and 
challenges himself with big numbers. Ziah always reasons and shares his understandings and learning.  

 2B ς Miss Boyd ς   

2G -  Ms Gibson ς                                                                                                                                                                     
3H ς Mrs Houston ς Wayde Heylbut ς for consistently working hard in Maths and trying his best.  

3WB ς Ms Walton & Mrs Bos ς   Nash Sullivan ς in celebration of the effort he put into improving his 
handwriting during Big Write. In addition it was lovely to see how he offered to assist another student in Maths 
when he had finished his own work.  Well done Nash ς Keep it up!                                                                                                       

4H -  Ms Hone ς Mila Hartley ς we missed you while you were away for five weeks in the UK! Thank you for 
ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ƳƻƳŜƴǘǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ LǘΩǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƳƛƭƛƴƎΣ ƭƻǾƛƴƎ ŜƴŜǊƎȅ 
back in Grade 4! 

 4P ς Miss Pittard - Shelby McCormack - For your focused approach to school work this term. You have taken 
responsibility for your learning and are trying your best in all subject areas. Thankyou for making responsible 
decisions! Well done Shelby!  

5/6H ς Miss Munn ς Ashtyn Williams - For working at her absolute best throughout our integrated lessons. 
Your stall at our Travel Expo was excellent and all of your information was well presented. Fantastic effort 
Ashtyn! 

5/6 K ς Mr Kitchin ς  Rylie Stubbings ς Welcome back to Tootgarook Primary School, you have transitioned 
back into class and helped others produce great work for our travel expo! 

5/6M ς Miss McGhee ς Jorja Burrowes - For her hard working  attitude and persistence she has shown during 
the 5/6 Travel Expo assignment. You have put in your best effort and should be really proud. Well done Jorja.  

Art / Craft ς Miss Davey -  Jorja Burrowes ς 5/6M  ς Congratlations Jorja on your artwork. Your use of pattern, 
composition and contract work together to make a very successful art work. Well Done!  

Music - Mrs Young -  Jai Goodwin ς 5/6H ς Congratulations Jai on finishing such a well presented Music Project 
about Rap Music. You worked so well to get organised and have produced a very neat Poster.  
P.E. ς Mrs Burns  -   

 
  Girls Footy Programme  

ROSEBUD Junior Football Club is holding FREE Girl s Only footy sessions ð starting 
this Friday June 2 nd at Rosebudõs Main oval at 4pm.  

Attend our 1 hour session this Friday, fill in an expression of interest form for 2018 
and receive a free RJFC footy!!  

You can watch our Intermediate girls team train, me et the coaches and have some 
footy fun.    Mark Hustaite RJFC 0439 366 638  



On Wednesday the Foundation children took advantage of the gorgeous Winter sun and walked to the 

beach. On the way we met the Jackie and the children from Capel Sounds Kinder, they had already 

been at the beach for a story in the sun.  At the beach we talked about ways to care for our local 

environment such as cleaning up litter and keeping the water clean. Next we had a competition to see 

who could collect the most shells and then order them according to size. Then we walked back to 

school to enjoy our óLunch for Everyoneô. What a great day we had! 

 

Thanks :) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch For Everyone             on Wednesday 14th June will be Hot Dogs & Fruit 
Salad  ς order forms were sent home today and needs to be returned with 
$2 by 9.00am Tuesday 13th June. This week only due to Public holiday on 

Monday. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


